Attn: Utilities Committee

In the interest of the property located at 415 Ferry st., we are hereby submitting request for an
extension on timeline to connect to the new sewer lateral. Sellers have accepted an offer on their home
and will be closing March 13™. They are requesting an extension to complete the work to June 1, 2020 at
the latest so we have ample thaw time for excavation. Attached is the estimate for the work to be done
under conditions of thawed soil. The funds will be escrowed to ensure the work is completed. Thank
you for your consideration.

Robert and Jenni Seberg

Melissa Reese RE/MAX First Choice Realtor



-
Berger Plumbing

ESTIMATE # 1208

Estimate BT GIZR0%

ADDRESS

Melissa Reese

757 Sand Lake Rd.
Onalaska, WI 54650

PLEASE DETACH TOP PORTION AND RETURN WITH YOUR PAYMENT.

ACTIVITY QTY RATE AMOUNT
Service 1 4,290.00 4,290.00
Labor and material to install new piping for 415 Ferry

St. (sellers) '

-Excavating and backfill

-Plumbing labor

-Plumbing material

-Plumbing permit

-Excavating permit

-Cap off old sewer line per city code

-Tie back onto sewer line in the yard

-take sidewalk and replace

-Install new 4" piping in basement

-Install 2 new shut off valves by water meter
-Install new water piping for the pipe that is corroded
-Install a 1/ 1/2" receptor for condensate drain

TOTAL $4,290.00

Accepted By Accepted Date

Berger Plumbing LLC
N406 Ten Mile CIR
Coon Valley, Wl 54623
(608) 797-4848

All work to be completed on time with quality workmanship.
*1 year warranty (Homeowner supplies materials/fixtures warranty voided)



